
TOWN OF KENT
NOTICE TO BIDDERS

INCLUSIVE PLAYGROUND EQUIPMENT KENT TOWN CENTER

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that sealed bids for inclusive playground equipment for the Kent 

Town Center will be received by the Town of Kent at the office of the Town Clerk, Kent Town Center, 25 

Sybil’s Crossing, Kent Lakes, New York 10512 until 12:00 noon on September 1, 2017 and then at said 

place be publicly opened and read aloud.  

All of the bids must meet the specifications of the Town of Kent.  Copies of the information for 

bidders, general requirements, bid specifications, non-collusive bidding certification, bid proposal forms, 

and hold harmless agreement may be obtained at the office of the Town Clerk and available on the town 

website at www.townofkentny.gov.   Bids must be submitted at the above address in sealed envelopes and 

must bear on the face thereof the name and address of the bidder and the following inscription:  “Bids for 

Inclusive Playground.”

     A pre-bid meeting will be held on Friday, August 11th at 2:00 p.m. at the Kent Town Hall.  Questions 

must be submitted in writing by Thursday, August 10th by Noon to Lou Fernandez, 

lfernandez@townofkentny.gov and written answers will be made available at the pre-bid meeting, August 

11th.  For those unable to attend in person there will be teleconferencing available. To make arrangements 

please contact Lou Fernandez by August 10th by noon at 845-531-2100. The Town of Kent reserves the 

right to reject any and/or all bids and to re-advertise for new bids.  Bids shall be awarded in accordance 

with General Municipal Law § 103.

Dated:  August 3, 2017 BY ORDER OF THE TOWN BOARD
TOWN OF KENT 

http://www.townofkentny.gov


YOLANDA D. CAPPELLI, Town Clerk


